
Author Patricia Miller Mauro to discuss her inspirational story
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The Dover Public Library will host a program featuring author and Dover native Patricia Miller Mauro Tuesday, Oct. 19, at 7 
p.m., in the library’s community room. 

Mauro’s program will focus on her latest book, Safe from the Past: A Story of Hope, Faith, and Determination, an inspiring 
and deeply personal tale of perseverance in the face of unimaginable hardships. 

Told in an open, honest voice with the deepest sincerity, Mauro’s life story serves as a rousing inspiration to those with the 
desire to create a better life than the one they are currently living.

“Fans of Jeannette Walls’ best-seller, The Glass Castle, will find Mauro’s memoir very enjoyable and inspiring,” said Paula 
Fawcett, head of circulation. “Mauro’s book reinforces in all of us that no matter how helpless you feel, everyone has the 
power to change their own life.”

Patricia Miller Mauro is a native of Dover, and a graduate of Muskingum College. She worked in New York City’s financial 
district for 13 years and currently lives in Texas with her husband and two children. 

This event is part of the library’s 2010 Author Series and is free and open to the public. Refreshments and a book signing 
will follow the program.

For more information, contact the library at 330-343-6123.
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